An Coimisiin um Pa na Seirbhise Poibli

PUBLIC SERVICE PAY COMMISSION

Your Ref PNiS/JAM

25" April 2018

Phil Ni Sheaghdha
INMO

The Whitworth Building
North Brunswick Street
Dublin 7.

Dear Ms Ni Sheaghdha,

I refer to your recent correspondence of the 5™ and 23™ of February to the Public Service Pay
Commission, in which the INMO offered to orally present its submission to the Commission.
At the time, the Commission indicated that it was not at that stage scheduling oral
presentations. I am now writing to invite you to make an oral presentation to the
Commission on Tuesday 15™ May at 8.30 am in St Stephen’s Green House, Earlsfort Terrace,
Dublin 2. The Commission is meeting with a number of groups on the 15% May and a time
slot of 25 minutes has been allocated for your organisation. This may be of assistance to you
in structuring your presentation. It would be appreciated if your team on the day was

confined to a maximum of four officials.

I would appreciate if you could confirm that you will be able to attend by emailing

info@paycommisssion.gov.ie.

Yours sincerely,

Joan Curry ’
Secretary
Public Service Pay Commission

Urlar 3, 3" Floor,

Teach Faiche Stiabhna, St. Stephen’s Green House,

Ardan Phort an larla, Earlsfort Terrace,

Baile Atha Cliath 2, Dublin 2, T:+353 (0) 16767571

D02 PH42 D02 PH42 WWW.paycommission.gov.ie



